
  
U.S. Department of Health and Human Services 
Assistant Secretary for Planning and Evaluation 

Office of Disability, Aging and Long-Term Care Policy 

 

 
 
 
 
 

USE OF MEDICARE’S HOSPICE 
BENEFIT BY NURSING FACILITY 

RESIDENTS 
 
 

This report is currently available only in HTML version at http://aspe.hhs.gov/daltcp/reports/nufares.htm.  

 
Please contact webmaster.DALTCP@hhs.gov if you would like to be informed when the PDF version is 

online, or you would like a hard copy mailed to you. 

NOW AVAILABLE: Do you want to be notified of new publications and other updates to the DALTCP 
website? Send an e-mail to: listserv@list.nih.gov and type as the only message  

 
SUBSCRIBE LTCARE-L your name 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

March 2000 

http://aspe.hhs.gov/daltcp/reports/nufares.htm
mailto:%20Webmaster.DALTCP@hhs.gov
mailto:%20listserv@list.nih.gov



